January 13th, 2025

326 Green Oaks Drive

Columbus, MS

(662) 328-3879

greenoaksgel@gmail.com
To: Green Oaks Members

Well, that was fast!!! 2024 came and went before we could blink an eye. We hope everyone had a
MERRY CHRISTMAS and a very Happy Holiday season. We made some great progress this past year
with the course and looking forward to continuing through 2025.We had set a goal of trying to reach
100 memberships for 2024, but we fell a little short and currently at 88 Memberships. We will continue
to try and increase the memberships for 2025 and hopefully we can reach 125. That will be our new
goal!

Rene Vasser had a birthday in December so please wish her a HAPPY BIRTHDAY if you haven’t
already.

We have a new member in Glenn Oliver, so if you see him, please tell him welcome to the family. If I
missed someone | apologize and please let us know so we can put you on this birthday list.

A big thank you to Sonya and Chad for getting us some new tarps to cover greens and I know we will
use them with the upcoming cold weather.

Now a word from our VP Chad Holloway on the state of the course.

State of the course:

There isn’t much to update on the course with everything being dormant.

I did get the results from the soil samples on the greens. There are some nutrient levels that were
low & a few that the ph is too low. I met with a consultant last week & he has laid out a plan for
us to get all the nutrient levels where they need to be. We will start applying these around mid-
March. If anyone has any questions, please feel free to reach out to me.

Thanks, Chad
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